
 

 

 

 
 

     September 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent, Carer and Student 
 
Mark Rutherford School prides itself on a strong community ethos and are disappointed that in the 
current climate we cannot meet you in person.  However, the current need to minimise contact means 
tours around the school are not possible at this time.   
 
We would, therefore, like to invite you to access our ‘Virtual Open Evening’ presentation which will go 
live on our website no later than the 15th October 2020. Our prospectus is also available on the website 
and an update will be added by the 8th October 2020. 
 
The Virtual Open Evening will be an interactive tour of the school allowing you to go into classrooms, 
meet students and hear the experiences of our current Year 7 students as well as meet and hear from a 
range of staff. 
 
The tour will begin with a presentation from myself and then a journey through the whole site that you 
will be able to navigate.  We are confident the interactive tour will give you a good understanding of how 
great Mark Rutherford School is.   
 
In addition, we will be visiting in person or virtually with each primary school to talk about Mark 
Rutherford School and answer any questions Year 6 students may have. 
 
We are planning to have an open event to allow visits to the school in the summer term, assuming we 
have overcome the Covid 19 restrictions. More information will be communicated regarding this closer to 
the time. 
 
 In the meantime you can email any questions you have to newintake@mrus.co.uk 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs J Bloor 
Headteacher   
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